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The Light is Shining: 
A Celebration of the Gift of Music 

Featuring The Denver Brass and Organist, Ricki Vorrath-Moyer

Welcome                        Bonnie Linder, District Convener 

Praise the Lord with Drums and Cymbals        Sigfrid Karg-Elert                  
                 arr. Thomas Brantigan 
           Denver Brass and Organist, Ricki Vorrath-Moyer 

Denver Brass selections                  As announced 

Service of Remembrance               Bonnie Linder, District Convener 
Remembering our colleagues, members of the Rocky Mountain Chapter of the American Guild of Organists, who            
have passed in the recent months:
 Larry Burt - July 2019     ~     Mary Lou Bloede - May 2020     ~     Kent Olson - July 2020
            Robert Moore - February 2021     ~     Gene Culwell - June 2021

       Reading: A Song for St. Cecilia's Day, 1687 

Installation of Officers (*newly elected)

Directors:
2024 - Mark Kelly* 2023 - Phil Bordeleau
           Charles Nolen*            
           Cheryl Saborsky* 

           Jill Dodds            
           Denise Lanning*

         Dean - Billie Busby Smith                    
         Sub-Dean - Ricki Vorrath-Moyer          
         Secretary - Andrew Crisman*          
         Treasurer - Cathy Bruno*            
         Registrar - Diane Gallagher

2022 - Carole Metzger Hedrick
           Daniel Romero
           The Rev. Michael Zehnder

John Dryden 

Grand Choeur Dialogue     Eugene Gigout
arr. John Kuzma 

 Denver Brass and Organist, Ricki Vorrath-Moyer 

Denver Brass Players: 
Tim Allums - Trumpets 

 David Artley - Trumpets 
 Susan McCullough - Horn 
 Jeff Craig - Trombone 
 Emanuel Jester - Tuba

Special thanks to 
First Plymouth 
Congregational 

Church for hosting 
this program, and to 
Joel Rinsema, audio 
tech and webcaster.




